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MATTHEWS, SHERI

From: Lompoc Valley Chamber of Commerce - Dennis Headrick [mailto:DEH@lompoc.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2008 4:07 PM

To: MATTHEWS, SHERI

Subject: Request for assistance with street closures

Joe Orsua
City of Lompoc Street Division

Dear Joe:

As you know, the 2008 Olde Towne Market season kicks off on Friday, July 11. A major
feature of the evening will a “cruise” along Ocean Ave. from 5 to 7:30 p.m., organized by the
Lompoc High School Alumni Association.

The final night of the Olde Towne Market Season, August 29, will also feature a “cruise,”
sponsored by the Lompoc Police Department from 5-7:30 p.m.

As in years past, we respectfully request the assistance of the City of Lompoc Street Division
with street closures for the Olde Towne Market to include both cruise nights.

If you need any further information, please feel free to contact our office.

Dennis Headrick

Executive Assistant

Lompoc Valley Chamber of Commerce & Visitors Bureau
111 South | St.

Lompoc CA 93436

805-736-4567

www.lompoc.com
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